
 
 Ms. Megan Ah Sam 
Chief 
Bureau of Economic Self-Sufficiency 
Division of Community Development 
Florida Commerce 
107 East Madison Street 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
(850) 717-8467 
 
 
Dear Ms. Ah Sam, 
This letter is to confirm that Mayor Jerry Demings and the Orange County Board of 
County Commissioners have the legal authority to receive funds on behalf of the people of 
Orange County.  Further, the Board of County Commissioners voted to accept and execute 
the attached umbrella agreement between Orange County and Florida Commerce.  I further 
confirm that the power to act as the signatory on behalf of Mayor Jerry L. Demings has 
been bestowed upon me, and that my signature on the attached document binds Orange 
County to the terms therein. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Byron Brooks 
County Administrator 
Office of the County Administrator 
Orange County, Florida 
201 S. Rosalind Avenue, 5th Floor 
Orlando, Florida 32802  
(407) 836-7383 
 


